Foundation Homework
Thursday 12th September 2019

[bookmark: _GoBack]We have continued to have lots of fun settling into our new classroom environment, learning routines and making new friends. This week we have read the story of ‘The Rainbow Fish’ and thought about sharing and what we can do to be a good friend. We have:
· Read the story discussing the feelings of the different characters throughout.
· Created our very own Rainbow Fish, writing down how we can be a nice friend.
· Explored the creative area by making Rainbow Fish out of play dough and decorating it. As well as painting in different ways to make sea creatures. 
· Learnt about initial sounds during phonics and provision time.
As part of a display the children are creating within their classrooms, we would like to ask for images of the children’s family and a picture of their house. This will form a part of our ‘Where we live’ display, where the children have plotted on a map they have created where they think they might live. 
Notes:
· Please can children only be sent to school with water in their bottles not juice, which also must be a school water bottle. 
· Please can PE kits be sent into school with your children ready for our second session of PE on Monday.
· We are still awaiting a few Tapestry permission forms; please could these be brought into school as soon as possible. 
· During the children’s Moving up afternoon, they were provided with an ‘All about me’ booklet, please could these be brought into school at your earliest convenience. 
We hope your children have continued to enjoy their first couple weeks at Victoria Dock Primary school! If however, you do have any questions, concerns or comments please don’t hesitate to see any of the staff and we will help and support in any way we can! 

Thank you for your continued support.
Foundation 2 Team
